
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

MO DDD & You: The Benefits of Peer Support and Making Connections 

 

December 28, 2021 

12:30 p.m.  
 

This 30-minute lunch and learn webinar will focus on the benefits of peer support and 
helping people make connections to others who have similar lived experiences. Participants 
will hear from three different parents who will share their experience with peer support, will 
learn where formal peer supports can be found, and how families and individuals can get 
connected to peer support services. 
 

Presenters:  
 Lisa Nothaus, Supporting Families Lead, Division of Developmental Disabilities 
 Stacey Gilkey, Family Support Provider Supervisor, ReDiscover Behavioral Health 
 Mary Turner, Director, Missouri Family-to-Family 

 

Target Audience:  
 Individuals 
 Families 
 Stakeholders and 
 Other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

12/17/21 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/onstage/g.php?MTID=e990470076d671777744a7a3c86ef14e4

